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To the Senate Subcommittee, 

 

The proposal of SB 1051 would allow the State Forester to be appointed by the 

governor, as opposed to the Board of Forestry. It could also mean that the person not 

have a background in forestry.  Allowing the Governor to make such an appointment 

is illogical and inappropriate.  This needs to be a team of folks that are involved with 

Forestry and those with an agricultural background.   

 

Thank you for allowing me to submit my opposition to this proposed bill. 


